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Day Services recently went on an outing to Rock Ridge Orchard in Edgar.  We 

went on a wagon ride through the orchard to look at all the beautiful apple 

blossoms.  We learned about bees and pollination.  We also were able to pet the 

animals and we received a bottle of honey.  It was a great day for an outing.   

FROM DAY SERVICES: Rock Ridge Orchard  

 

The 20th Annual Golf Classic Fundraiser brought to you 
by Bill's Tire & Service, is set for Friday, June 21, 2024 at 
the Medford Tee Hi Golf Course. There are team openings 
as well as many sponsorship opportunities available for 
anyone interested in supporting this incredible event. For 
more information and to find out how you can participate, 
please contact Kari at 715-748-2950. We, at BRI, would like 
to thank everyone for their past, present and future 
support! 

20th Annual Golf Classic Fundraiser 



PAGE 2 BRI  B I -WEEKLY NEWS  Volume 20, Issue 8 

Birthdays

 

Workiversary

Colton Z. 5/18/2016 8 years 
Joann K.  5/20/2013 11 years 
Shayla R. 5/24/2023 1 year 
Sophia S. 5/24/2023 1 year 

FROM PRODUCTION: Come On Summer!!! 

 

May is named after Maia, an earth goddess of growing plants. The birthstone for May, the emerald, 
symbolizes love and success. May at BRI means lunch and breaks outside in the sun and that it’s 
time to start our spring cleaning at the four state waysides BRI maintains.   

Brian M. is waiting for his day 
to begin in the sort room. He 
helps sort confidential papers 
by category before it goes to 
the shredder.  

 Don T. enjoys greeting all our 
team members in the morning. 
Joe T. is getting ready for 
another adventure outside. 

 

Molly T. is bundled up and ready 
to head outside for the day. 
Kyle H. enjoys his morning visits 
and showing everyone his new 
communication device. 

Caleb H. 5/16 
Paula L. 5/17 
Darlene R. 5/18 
Elizabeth S. 5/18 
Laney S. 5/18 
Sophia S. 5/18 
Hope P. 5/20 
Scott B. 5/21 
Kari L. 5/23 
Shanna B. 5/28 
Terry H. 5/28  

As a reminder, if you know of an individual not coming in please let BRI know as 
soon as possible.  Please leave a message on our transportation voicemail so that 
we can plan accordingly.   

Business hours 7:30 a.m.- 4:30 p.m. 

Please call 715-748-2950, ext. 299 after 
business hours to report an absence. 

Thank you! 


